
Synopsis of Session Meeting on June 20, 2022 

 

 

1. August 8th, 2022 - Session and anyone who have attended the Visioning Exercises led by 

Rev. Dale Woods will have a special meeting from 7:30 pm to 9:30 pm to review the 

summary prepared by Rev. Dale Woods, and to discuss future actions of the church from 

the visioning process. 

2. August 29th, 2022 - Session will have a special meeting from 7:30 pm to 9:30 pm to discuss 

the details and effects of the passing of the two Remits from General Assembly 2021, and 

to understand and discuss on the offer of Gracious Dismissal from General Assembly 2022. 

3. We welcome Pastor Sam Andri and spouse, Christa Andri of their returning to Vancouver 

from Indonesia.  Also, Session has given Pastor Sam Andri the blessing to lead worship 

and preaching on some Sundays at the Richmond Presbyterian Church, which does not 

affect his work at VCPC with the youth.  

4. VCPC needs your support!  Please continue with your generous donations to the church.  

Although most church activities are via zoom, there are still many expenditures which 

require donations from the congregation. 

5. The English Ladies Bible Study group will be taking a break during the months of July and 

August and will resume in September. 

6. The Chinese Bible Study group will be taking a break during the month of July and will 

resume in August. 

7. The Chinese Circle of Joy Fellowship will be taking a break during the months of July and 

August and will resume in September. 

8. Pastor Morgan Wong’s approved vacation will be July 24 – 30, 2022.  Any urgent matters, 

please contact your district elders or Clerk of Session, Adrian Wong. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


